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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
R E V I E W COMMISSION

I oppose the proposed milk regulations and request that they vote to DISAPPROVE proposed regulation #2777
Department of Agriculture 2-160.

I have been drinking raw milk for about 35 years now and feel that it has made a world of difference for my health. I
appreciate the ability to get this 'live' food as nature intended us to drink it. Please do the right thing for the health of our
nation and allow these licensed dairies to continue to sell this product to those of us who feel it is a healthy alternative.

Sincerely,

Christopher E. Patterson

Live Free or Die
chrisepatterson(S)qmail.com


